
Wednesday 18th April 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

To support our focus on the book “The London Eye Mystery”, Year 5 will have the opportunity to take a ride
on the London Eye.

The trip will take place on Tuesday, 7th May 2024.

We will be travelling by train to Southbank and school lunches will be provided. Please ensure that your
child comes to school with: appropriate footwear for walking, a waterproof jacket, a water bottle and their
backpack for carrying their school lunches.

The cost of this trip is £9.95. This is payable through SchoolMoney,
Eduspot at https://login.eduspot.co.uk/public/portal/parent/?app=schoolmoney. 

Please send in trip letters as soon as possible so that numbers can be confirmed and do let us know if
you, as a parent, are willing to attend.

Kind regards,

Miss Conway and Mr Williams

___________________________________________________________________________

My child _______________________ in __________________________ has permission to attend the Year

5 London Eye trip on Tuesday 7th May 2024.

Name: ____________________________ Signed:______________________________

I can attend the trip: Yes/ No
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